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We can earn a commission on purchases using our links. Additional information. Turn it off! The best Windows 10 apps for your new PC Windows Central 2020 You just received and set up a new Windows 10 PC, and you're now looking for great apps so you can get started. Whether they're between productivity, entertainment, or between them, the Microsoft Store has all the
apps you need. Here are some of the best for your new Windows 10 PC: Readit is a Universal Windows Platform (UWP) application that allows you to browse Reddit via an almost flawless UI. Scroll through the posts on the left side and read and comment on the right side, and get it all working the way you want thanks to a lot of settings. Free Microsoft myTube is a simple layout
that allows you to easily browse and record videos, as well as read and make your own comments, all the while the video plays. You can even listen to videos if you're using other apps, which is great if you're multi-tasking. Since $1 Microsoft Netflix has proven some pretty incredible original shows lately on top of its huge collection of beloved movies and hit TV shows. With an
intuitive Windows 10 app, you can easily access the entire lineup without opening a web browser. Orders start at $9. Free at Microsoft Enjoy AES-256 encryption, password generator, password auditor and easy backups, plus take advantage of cloud synchronization services like Dropbox and OneDrive. If you're using multiple devices, you can use cross-platform compatibility, and
don't forget the free Edge extension. The free Microsoft Spotify app is free, and you can indeed enjoy some parts of the services without paying anything. If you want to stream music that's free and on-demand, if you want to listen offline and if you prefer something of better quality, you'd like to explore a premium subscription for about $10 a month. Microsoft Office 365 is a free
subscription model that provides all your favorite Office tools, including Word, Excel, PowerPoint, and Outlook. You can choose between personal, home and business suites according to the user's needs and choose between an annual or monthly subscription. All subjects also have 1TB of OneDrive storage per user. While the full version of Adobe Photoshop Elements is a
powerful editing tool, many people don't need quite as many features. Photoshop Express is the answer. Here are basic tools such as cropping, rotating, rotating, and straightening, and you can adjust brightness, contrast, and exposure. It's a perfect, lightweight photo editor that doesn't overwhelm your system. Free at Microsoft ExpressVPN is a cutting-edge paid VPN service that
supports privacy and security while navigating the online world. There are over 90 servers in more than 90 countries that will ensure you are protected, no matter where you go. The Windows 10 app is free, although you'll need to subscribe to a monthly subscription. From $7 per month ExpressVPN If we make some suggestions all The apps above make a great upgrade to your
new Windows 10 PC, but there are a couple we recommend first. Enpass is especially important when it comes to your digital security, so starting out is not a bad idea. If you're using a pc for productivity purposes, Office 365 should quickly prove itself invaluable, and don't forget that you're getting netflix into the choice of when you want to hit back and relax. If you're looking for
more apps that come with a touchscreen and inking windows 10 PC, check out our review of rounding up the best apps for active stylus. We can earn a commission on purchases using our links. Additional information. Windows 8.1 offers a decent experience, but while it's improved significantly from the inventory version, there are many reasons to upgrade to Windows 8. Windows
10 does not force metro or tiled menus that its predecessor does. It also provides stability and performance improvements, wider compatibility with games and apps, and provides much more support on the development front. Besides, Microsoft is activating the end of windows 8 life, which means that no more updates or support can be supported. There are several ways to
upgrade your operating system, the easiest of which is to do it in Windows. If you have an installation CD and your computer has a disk drive, you can do so. You can also use other removable media, such as a storage device, if you have an installation package on the drive and have enough space. Even though Windows is trying to make a backup of your files, there's always a
chance you'll lose content. Always make backup of your most important files and content, either through cloud storage or removable media. You can also use a separate internal or external hard disk to move content, which is the recommended option. Most of your apps are installed fresh, so you should back up your configuration data if you want to keep your current setup. For
example, you can back up plex database content for a media server that you've carefully customized with movie posters, directories, and more. As a quick overview, consider backing up before you start the upgrade process: All important documentsDocumentsFamily photos and videosGame recordings stored in documentsWork or personal files, including tax documents,
resumes, receipts, and more If you're sure you have trusted backups of all important files and apps, you can continue. When you're ready to upgrade, you'll probably be able to do so with an existing Windows update, even if automatic updates are turned off on your PC. In Windows 8, you can easily check Windows Update. The update you're looking for, which should be optional, is
Windows 10 Update Version 1903. If you don't see it in the list, you'll need to use another method to upgrade your operating system. If you see an upgrade, you should be able to select it and complete it with the upgrade process. Just Windows Update prompts you to complete the installation. If you already have a product key, including a windows 8 or 8.1 product key, you should
be able to upgrade for free to Windows 10. However, you must use the Windows Media Creation Tool to perform the upgrade. Visit the Microsoft Web site and download the Windows Media Creation Tool by selecting Download Tool. This saves the standalone executable or exe file. Be sure to save the tool to the directory you remember. You can also use this tool to create
installation media on another computer. This is useful if you have an older laptop or desktop computer that is not connected to the Internet and want to upgrade. Right-click the Windows Media Creation Tool and select Run as administrator. Accept the UAC prompt that appears, and then you receive a message that the tool is doing things ready. When it's ready, you'll see license
terms for using the tool. Read them if you need to, otherwise select Accept. On the next page, select Upgrade this PC now, and then select Next. The tool is now preparing the upgrade. First, it downloads the content you need for the Windows 10 upgrade, and you'll see the progress indicator. After, it creates Windows 10 Media, which shows another progress indicator, before
finally looking for updates. When this is done, you'll be presented with the latest Windows 10 license terms. Read them and select Accept when you're ready to move on. The tool guides you through everything, showing you exactly how to update Windows 8.1 to Windows 10, so just follow the prompts. At some point, you might be able to choose which version of Windows you
want to install, except for the Enterprise edition. You might also need to select a 32-bit or 64-bit version of Windows, and you might want the last one. When you're done, you'll see the Ready to Install screen. This shows which version of Windows 10 is installed and which files are transferred. If you choose Edit what to keep, you'll have the ability to transfer both your personal
information and your apps, just your personal content or nothing. Choose the most suitable option for you. If you backed up your files earlier, it doesn't matter what you choose. If you haven't backed up your personal files, you want to keep them just in case. When you're done, select Install and be sure to leave your PC on. Your computer restarts several times during installation,
don't worry. Before you select Install, you can close the process at any time by closing the tool. This means that you have to start the process throughout from the beginning, when you finally decide to upgrade. When the installation is complete, windows 10 load for the first time. It may take some time, but don't worry if the system seems to hang. When it's ready, you'll be
prompted to enter your product key. Do this, and the installation is complete. Full.
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